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MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRIME MINISTER

Attached la an interesting appreciation 
of the Chllefen position in the face of war with Japan 
in the Pacific. This is a telegram from the British 
Ambassador in Santiago to the Foreign Office and 
repeated to the United Kingdom High Commissioner here, 
who sent up a copy for your information.
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